
DOCKETED

Docket Number: 15-WATER-01

Project Title: Water Energy Technology (WET) Program

TN #: 204975

Document Title: California League of Food Processors Recommendations

Description: N/A

Filer: System

Organization: California League of Food Processors/Rob Neenan

Submitter Role: Public

Submission Date: 6/11/2015 9:15:12 AM

Docketed Date: 6/11/2015

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/41d0a942-6450-497c-876f-e76dcdf99eb0


Comment Received From: Rob Neenan
Submitted On: 6/11/2015
Docket Number: 15-WATER-01

CLFP recommendations

The California League of Food Processors (CLFP) recommends that, to make the WET program attractive to a 
wide range of food processing companies, that the program requirements provide sufficient flexibility in terms of the 
types of projects that can be funded, payment terms, and how the benefits will be evaluated. Some projects may 
results in significant water savings, but only modest reductions energy and GHG emissions. CLFP suggests that the 
focus should be on the entire project, and not have minimum thresholds for water or energy savings.
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